Covid Guidance for Southlake Newcomers Club
2022-2023

To address health issues for safe gathering in our various events and groups in the 2022-2023 year of Southlake Newcomers Club, we would like to give our members some helpful guidelines.

If you feel sick, please stay home. If someone in your immediate family or who lives with you tests positive for Covid, please self-quarantine. If you are sick and think it may be Covid or test positive for Covid, notify the group leader and those you have come in close contact with. If you live alone and need assistance during your illness, contact Deb Langdon, our Sunshine Chairperson, who will coordinate volunteers willing to help.

If you choose to attend events and are immunocompromised, please wear a mask for your own safety and keep your distance from others as best you can.

This guidance is voluntary and depends on our own responsibility and respect for the health concerns of others. Please be aware and respectful of those who may feel very vulnerable. We hope this guidance will be helpful and supportive for all our members!
